
From: "cehrmgmt" <cehrmgmt@cwc.delhi.nic.in>
To: "SECRETARY CWC" <secy-cwc@nic.in>
Sent: Thursday, May 14, 2020 12:19:55 PM
Subject: Fwd: Vacancy for the post of Superintending Engineer (Civil) in Punatsangchhu-I Hydroelectric Project.

From: "Chairman cwc" <chairman-cwc@nic.in>
To: "cehrmgmt" <cehrmgmt@nic.in>
Sent: Thursday, May 14, 2020 10:50:33 AM
Subject: Fwd: Vacancy for the post of Superintending Engineer (Civil) in Punatsangchhu-I Hydroelectric Project.

-------- Original Message --------
From: "Managing Director, PHPA-I" <mdphpa1@gmail.com>
Date: May 14, 2020 10:41:36 AM
Subject: Vacancy for the post of Superintending Engineer (Civil) in Punatsangchhu-I Hydroelectric Project.
To: Chairman CWC <chairman-cwc@nic.in>
Cc: Karma Tshewang <ktshewang@moea.gov.bt>, Tandin Wangdi <cadmphpa@gmail.com>

Dear Sir,

On the above cited subject, I am directed to enclose our letter dated 14.05.2020 for your kind perusal.

With regards,

---

PA to MD
Punatsangchhu-I Hydroelectric Project Authority
Bjimthangkha
Wangdue Phodrang
Kingdom of Bhutan

Phone No. 00975-2-471748 (O)
Fax No. 00975-2-471747
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